
 

Chamber of Mines congratulates Exxaro CEO designate

The Chamber of Mines of South Africa on behalf of its members congratulates Mxolisi Mgojo on his appointment as CEO
designate of Exxaro and wishes Sipho Nkosi well in his retirement.

Bheki Sibiya

Mgojo has indeed contributed immensely in creating one of South Africa's flagship black owned companies.

The Chamber of Mines is proud to have members that value meaningful transformation and look forward to engaging with
Mgojo in his new role.

"We wish to thank Mr Sipho Nkosi for his outstanding contribution to the industry and commend him for his excellent work
in establishing Exxaro as a Black Empowered mining champion and as a past President of the Chamber of Mines wish him
well in his future endeavours", said Bheki Sibiya, Chief Executive of the Chamber of Mines.
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